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Hi Valerie. 
 
The race route we would like to use is attached.  As discussed earlier, these streets will be already be

blocked off for the August 3rd Crossroad’s Event. Our race time is scheduled to begin at 7:30 p.m.
and should end no later than 8:30.  Please let me know if you need any additional information about
the race.  Thank you for your help.
 
Sincerely,
 
Marlo
 
 
 
Marlo Wright
 
Shelter Insurance Company
1183 Miller Avenue
Crossville, TN 38555
 
931-484-5439
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